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August 15, 2018 
 

Notice of Amendment Approval by SLUPB 
Sahtu Land Use Plan 

 
To:   Charles McNeely, Chair, The Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated  

Willard Hagen, Deputy Minister, GNWT-Lands 
Mark Hopkins, Director General, INAC-Natural Resources and Environmental Branch 
Sahtu Organizations (list provided) 

CC:  Orlena Modeste, Executive Director, The Sahtu Secretariat Incorporated 
Terry Hall, Director, Land Use and Sustainability GNWT-Lands 
Kim Pawley, Manager, INAC- Environmental Assessment, Land Use Planning and 
Conservation 
Other persons or organizations, at the Board’s discretion 

 
RE: SLUPB Approved Amendment to the Sahtu Land Use Plan 

On May 24, 2018, the Sahtu Land Use Planning Board approved the SLUP Amendment Application 
from January 9th, 2017, as posted on the SLUPB’s registry (AM2015-01), with no changes. This 
amendment pertains to necessary zoning changes following the creation of the Nááts’ihch’oh 
National Park Reserve.  

The Amendment Application and related materials are available at the SLUPB office in Fort Good 
Hope and on the SLUPB on-line registry at:  https://sahtulanduseplan.org/am2015-01. 

The Board is now seeking approval from the SLUP’s three approving parties. The amendment will 
come into effect when approved in accordance with subsections 43(1)-(4) of the Mackenzie 
Valley Resource Management Act. 

All questions regarding the Amendment Application should be directed to Melanie Harding, 
SLUPB Executive Director at exec_director@sahtulanduseplan.org or 867-598-2055. 
 
Mahsi, 

 
Heather Bourassa 
Board Chair 
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